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The DriveNew Subaru WRX and STl Won't Come Until 2020The DriveThe latest version of the
Subaru Impreza has been a hit. Subaru's new global platform has brought many improvements
to the model, and the interior, traditionally a weak point on Subarus, was voted one of Wards
Ten Best. But we'll have to wait a bit ...
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